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Update: 
 Proverbs 3:5-6 says “Trust in the Lord with all thine heart; and lean not unto thine 

own understanding.  In all thy ways acknowledge him, and he shall direct thy paths.”  These 
past few months have been some of the best for us on deputation.  Not only have we been able to see 

much growth in our support level but we have also been able to see souls saved all along the way.  God 
has blessed our ministry in many different ways and we know that, in a large part, it is due to your 

prayers for us.  We have traveled to Michigan, Texas, Kansas, New Mexico, Pennsylvania, and Georgia.  
With many more miles under our belt and a growing child, we are very thankful to God for His 

protection while we are on the road.  Thank you for all of your prayers for us.  We don't take your 
prayers lightly and are grateful for everyone of them. 

 September we traveled Between Pennsylvania, Kansas, Michigan, Texas, and Georgia. It was a 
very busy month of travel but the Lord blessed.  Many of these churches took us on for support.  While 
traveling between each church, my wife and I had many opportunities to share the gospel with people 
in hotels, and at gas stations. September for us, in some ways, marks the beginning of our fall 
“Missions Conference Season” where we have been in many conferences all across the country. It has 
been an exciting time. 
 October is one of the busiest months of the year for us.  We had the opportunity to be in two 
conferences in just one week, as well as other conferences throughout the month.  We traveled to almost 
every state we were previously at in September, and we were able to present the country of Japan in 
many different churches.  We, also, were able to see two people accept Christ as their Savior including 
a man named Conor.  He was walking down a sidewalk after getting some bad news about his family 
when I was able to share the gospel with him and He put His faith and Trust in Christ.  
 After a great start to our Missions Conference season we are excited to be able to say that we 
are now at 66% of our need support.  This season continues into November and we have a full schedule 
ahead of us.    

Prayer Requests: 
 Please pray for continued safety as we travel over these next few months.  We are nearing the 
100,000 mile mark on our deputation travels and would deeply appreciate the prayers for safety.  We 
will be traveling between Arizona, New Mexico, South Carolina, North Carolina, and back to Texas for 
our last meeting and Thanksgiving with family. Please pray as we continue to make phone calls and 
book meetings for the upcoming year.   It is exciting to think that we, Lord willing, will have been in 
Japan for a while by this time next year.  

Your Missionaries, 
James, Rebekah, and Joshua Scott
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